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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Cholistani Badsha <tahirmehmood01590159@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 1:27 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Akber Zaib; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk; Sundas Tariq
Subject: Re: Show cause Letter

Dear Madam/Sir 
 
First of Allah I am really sorry. 
I have made a mistake unknowingly, but I assure you that such a mistake will never happen again 
 
Please ignore my mistake and give me a chance 
I promise not to make any mistake regarding the data 
I am sincere with organization believe me. 
I assure you that with in two days I show my progress.again sorry. 
 
         Yours Sincerely , 
    Tahir Mehmood safety warden  
Alqayyum PS liaquatpur  
 
On Tue, Jan 3, 2023, 6:05 PM <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr Tahir Mehmood  

  

This is with reference to the complaint we received regarding your fake data reporting in your 
capacity as Safety Warden. Please find attached show cause Letter and share your response within 
48 hours. 
 
Looking forward to your prompt response. 

  

Regards 

  

Hina Qureshi 

Project Associate 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 

Cell: 03497760756 
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